
A word from Mr Lloyd 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

It’s been another great week at Woodside, following on from a 

fantastic cross-country event last weekend. Congratulations to all 

who took part and a big thank you to all the staff members who 

attended and helped Woodside participate in such a great event. You can read a little more 

about the event later in the newsletter. 

This week, I have enjoyed visiting classes across the school to look at our reading lessons 

and have been impressed by the participation and effort from all our pupils. Year 4         

celebrated Italian Day on Tuesday, learning about the culture, language and traditions of 

Italy. They even got to taste some Italian food and had a visitor from Italy to talk about the 

country. Year 3 also enjoyed a visit to the Elgiva Theatre to watch Stone Age Girl. Their  

behaviour throughout the day was impeccable and a credit to Woodside. Well done Year 3! 

Next week, we have our first Open Classroom event of the year. This is where pupils and 

parents are invited to visit their classroom at the end of the day. Pupils will be able to show 

their parents around the classrooms and their work so far this year will be available for   

parents to look at. Whilst teachers will be present in the room and able to answer brief 

questions, any private questions or queries which will require longer discussion will not be 

suitable for this event and a private appointment should be made through the school office. 

We are also holding our first Open Morning next Friday. This event is for prospective      

parents for next years’ intake. If you know someone with a child in Year 2, please invite 

them to register via our website for this event. 

 

Wishing you all a lovely weekend, 

Mr Lloyd 
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Dates for your diary 

Date  Event 

04.10.23 Open Classroom for Parents     
3.20pm-4pm 

06.10.23 Open Morning from 9.15am 

09.10.23 Year 6 trip to the Natural History 
Museum 

10.10.23 Year 4 and Year 6 Cross Country 
Amersham 

10.10.23 Author Visit Frank Cotteroll Boyce 
9am-10am 

10.10.23 PTA AGM Meeting at school @ 8pm 

12.10.23 Flu Vaccinations 

13.10.23 Year 5 Ultimate Frisbee @ DCHS 

17.10.23 Parents Evening 1 

18.10.23 Harvest Assembly to Year 3 Parents 

19.10.23 Parents Evening 2 

20.10.23 Last day of first half term (Autumn) 
School finish @ 3.15pm  

30.10.23 First day back to school for second 
half of Autumn term 

30.10.12 School Nurse Team for year 6 

07.11.23 Open Morning from 9.15am 

11.11.23 Cross Country event 

14.11.23 Year 4 Ancient Greek Day 

Friday 29th September 2023 

House Point Totals 

This Term 964 998 964 898 

 Maple Willow Elm Cedar 

Click here for the calendar of  

23/24 Term Dates 

House points from Week 1 - Week 4 

Please note, if your child has a school 

meal through our catering company ‘The 

Kids Lunch Company’, they have asked us 

to share the following message: Orders 

must be placed by Friday for all lunches 

commencing the following week. If an 

order is placed after this time, lunches 

may not be delivered but you may still be 

charged. 

Class 
School   

Council 
Sports Crew Eco Council Well-being 

3F 
1. Nico 

2. Maggie 

1. Shivaan 

2. Jessica 
Maddie Suki 

3J 
1. Hetsi 

2. Alex 

1. Ollie. D 

2. Niamh 
Juliette Emmie 

4B 
1. Kateryna 

2. Kassidy 

1. Bethany 

2. Nathun 
Audrey Felicity 

4TB 
1. Charlie 

2. Dakshith 

1. Hugh 

2. Ben 
Vihaan Bhuvi 

5HM 
1. Millie  

2. Evelyn 

1. Sophie 

2. Harry 
Sadie Denis 

5WM 
1.  Bhavika 

2.  Maanav 

1. Isabel 

2. Viraaj 
Niaz Emily. P 

6C 
1. Zenab 

2. Hugo 
N/A Ollie Arisha 

6CH 
1. Caleb. H 

2. Sophie 
N/A Harry. H Samuel 

https://www.woodsidejunior.co.uk/_site/data/files/term-dates/5F36C0636D1874083817573E79E98209.pdf
https://www.woodsidejunior.co.uk/_site/data/files/term-dates/5F36C0636D1874083817573E79E98209.pdf






 
 A word from Jenny Faulkner- Chair of Governors 

Do you want to make a difference to Woodside School? 

 

School governors and trustees play an important role in leading our schools. They set the        

strategic vision and direction, approve the budget and hold the senior leadership team to        

account. Our Local Governing Body is made up of external governors, and governors elected by 

parents and by the staff. We need to appoint one more Parent governor. The current            

governors bring a wide range of experiences to the LGB and we like to think that we are   

friendly and supportive, whilst taking our responsibilities seriously. Training and advice is     

always available. 

 

Some of the benefits of becoming a governor include: 

 

· First and foremost you would be supporting all of the children in your child’s school. 

 

· You have a chance to develop your professional skills and experience such as strategic       

planning, chairing, financial planning, and team working, all of which are valued by employers 

and can assist your own career development; 

 

· Building relationships and networks in your locality 

 

If you think that this might be a role for you, please contact the Chair of Governors, Mrs Jenny 

Faulkner at lgbchair@wsd.odbst.org to arrange an informal chat. 

 

 



We are delighted to announce the dates of St George's school tours, for prospective parents 
looking for their child to start school in September 2024.  Please contact the school 
office, office@st-georges.bucks.sch.uk if you would like to book a space on one of our tours.  Tour 
dates can be found on the scrolling banner at the bottom of our home page on the school          
website. https://www.stgeorgesamersham.org.uk/  

 
Please also get in touch if you wish to visit our Preschool by emailing                                              

preschool@st-georges.bucks.sch.uk We will be holding 2 stay and play sessions for prospective 

parents and  children on Wednesday 18th October from either 9.15am-10.15am or             

2.00pm-3.00pm.  Please email to book a space. 

St George’s Open Day... 

Bucks Music Trust... 

Following on from Suzanne Poulter’s Woodwind demonstration in assembly last Friday, Suzanne 
has sent the below link to the registration form for parents/carers of children that would like to 
sign up for lessons.  

https://www.bucksmusic.org/book-lessons-2/ 

mailto:office@st-georges.bucks.sch.uk
https://www.stgeorgesamersham.org.uk/
mailto:preschool@st-georges.bucks.sch.uk
https://www.bucksmusic.org/book-lessons-2/


A few of flyers from the school PTA... 




